Invitation to Bid
The Town of Andover is seeking Winter Sand
bids for the 2024/25 season

Submit bids for 2,000 yards of winter sand both FOB and deliv-
ered, available as of July 1, 2024. Please indicate whether more
will be available if needed.

Bids will be received until June 24, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. and opened
at the Select Board Meeting on June 24th at 6:30 p.m. at the
Andover Town Office.

Please mail bids to:

Andover Town Office - Winter Sand
953 Weston Andover Road

Andover, Vermont 05143 or email to:
clerk@vermontel.net

The Town of Andover reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Dated at Andover, VT this 11th day of June, 2024.
Jeanette Haight, Clerk




